
 

 

 
Notice Date:  July 1, 2020 
To:   Indiana Medicaid Residential Addiction Treatment Facilities  
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  SUD Residential Billing Reminder 
 

 
Summary 
CareSource would like to remind addiction service substance use disorder (SUD) residential addiction 
treatment facilities to ensure their systems are configured correctly for billing.  
 
Impact 
Related to guidance published by Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) found in bulletin 
BT201801, the registered billing provider’s national provider identifier (NPI) and taxonomy code are 
required in the header of managed care claims for all residential substance use treatment CPT H0010 
and H2034 professional claim submissions. Rendering providers are not linked to a billing classification. 
 
Importance 
If the crosswalk does not establish a unique one-to-one match for the billing provider, the claim may 
reject or deny in claims processing.  
 
For more information on provider billing, please reference this Provider Billing Information Sheet. 
 
Questions? 

For questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-844-607-2831 (Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 

8 p.m. Eastern Standard Time) 
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http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/Bulletins/BT201801.pdf
https://www.caresource.com/documents/in-p-0935-provider-billing-reminders-information-sheet/

